
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                     

August 15, 2024 
 
 

Request for Tender (RFT) 

CULVERT REPLACEMENT, WELLS ST. EAST, ARTHUR 
 

RFT 2024-012 

SEALED TENDERS, on Form of Tender (Section B) provided, clearly marked with 
Tender for Contract No. RFT 2024-012, Attention: Tammy Stevenson, will be received 
at the Township Office, 7490 Sideroad 7W, Kenilworth, Ontario, N0G 2E0, until: 

2:00 p.m. local time, Tuesday, September 24, 2024 

for the culvert replacement, Wells St. East, Arthur in the Township of Wellington North. 
The contract involves Removal of existing steel culvert, soil excavation, granular base, 
supply & place 25 m – 2400 x 1800 precast box culvert, hot mix asphalt, watermain 
relocation, concrete sidewalk, concrete curb and gutter including regrading ditch from 
Preston Street to Wells Street (approximate length 375m). 

Contract document may be obtained electronically through Triton Engineering Services 
Limited by emailing Ashley Foerster at afoerster@tritoneng.on.ca.  

All plan takers must ensure their name appears on the Bidders list. Addendums will only 
be issued to the names appearing on the Bidders list. 

Lowest bid not necessarily accepted, and award of the work is dependent on Council 
approval as per the Township’s Procurement Policy F03. 

Question/Clarification Deadline – 2:00 pm on Friday, September 13, 2024. 

Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T. 
Senior Project Manager 
tstevenson@wellington-north.com  
T: 519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 


